
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT
The management of Kigali Today Ltd reminds the general public that it is not allowed to use logos and names of Kigali Today Ltd platforms without prior permission. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This comes following various incidents where organisers and promoters have used our logos and names to promote events without our permission.  
 Please be informed that Kigali Today Ltd is always ready to work with everyone through proper channels. Thank you for your continued support.

